
Hats off to students and staff at St. Anthony Elementary School 
who participated in a community-based initiative where several 
students made over 70 caps for premature babies at Lakeshore 
General Hospital. 

All the students involved in the project are participants in the 
school’s knitting club. The hats were dropped off at the Lakeshore 
General Hospital. 

“What started off as an idea to motivate a couple of students to 
participate in a group, quickly grew into an activity that has 
turned into a passion for this group of young girls. They have 
devoted recesses and lunch hours to learning how to knit and 
committed themselves to making a difference in the lives of 
people they have not met. Their hard work has inspired their 
younger peers, who have now also joined the St. Anthony’s 
Knitting Club.  Together they are now planning their next project 
to finish off the school year,” said Valerie Céré, Special Education 
Technician at St. Anthony Elementary School. 

 

Please click here for video from CTV News Montreal 

  

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Fil0SioG6CKYfZkVlZjLkpbNyn7F1bZD/view



